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Circular No 2 of 2018 
 

From: Director, Procurement Policy Office 
 
To    : Heads of Public Bodies 
 

Suspension of application for Margin of Preference 
for Works in all Invitations for Bids  

 
 

1. Public bodies are hereby informed that policy on Margin of Preference allowed for use 
of local labour for the procurement of works contracts is being suspended in all Invitations for 
Bids up to 30 June 2019 with immediate effect. 
 

 
2. Consequently, all references to application of Margin of Preference regarding works in 
the Bidding Documents to be used by public bodies and related provisions in Circular 13 of 
2012, Directive 12 of 2012 and Directive 20 of 2015 should not be applied until 30 June 2019. 
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